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Professional Staff; Worth Every Cent. 
Every Job Counts 

While the Federal Government continues to underfund universities, and with the collapse over the 

overseas student funding model due to COVID-19, university heads are being forced to look at ways to 

manage their budgets.  

Universities should be doing everything possible to ensure the wages, conditions and jobs of all university 

staff are maintained and protected. This includes Professional Staff who are essential to the operation of 

universities. Professional Staff ensure students receive a world-standard and equitable higher education. 

Universities must exhaust all other avenues to reduce costs, if the Federal Government will not step in, 

rather than cutting wages, conditions and jobs. 

This is why the CPSU NSW is campaigning to increase the recognition of the essential work that 

Professional Staff perform. 

Poster 

The CPSU NSW has developed this POSTER, highlighting the diverse and important roles of Professional 

Staff, for you to display in your workplace. 

Podcast 

Listen to the CPSU NSW PODCAST about the University of Wollongong, the second-largest employer in 

the Illawarra, and its threats to cut both wages and staff numbers. The CPSU NSW/PSA is campaigning 

against these cuts 

Not a member of the CPSU NSW?  

Join HERE. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
https://cpsunsw.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Worth-Every-Cent-A3-poster.pdf
https://player.whooshkaa.com/episode?id=673159
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au/join

